
 

22 Aug 24 

 

From: CAPT Craig A. Gabriellini, USN 

To:  Mr. Michael P. Wich, Nominating Committee Chairman 

 

Subj: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION ICO MS. CHRISTINA JACKSON 

 

1.  It is a distinct privilege to provide you my personal and sincere letter of recommendation for 

Ms. Christina Jackson to support her candidacy for election to the ICC Board of Directors.  

 

2.  Christina served as my Ombudsman while I was the commanding officer of Tactical 

Communications Command TWO from 2018-2020.  The Navy ombudsman is a critical 

volunteer position that represents the family members of our Sailors to ensure that they have a 

voice that will be heard by the leadership of the command.  The Ombudsman’s priority is to 

make sure that the families are kept informed and connected while their loved ones are serving 

their country away from home and in harm’s way.  

 

3.  Throughout her service as our Ombudsman, Christina demonstrated the utmost commitment, 

compassion and dedication to our families with the highest character.  She quickly earned and 

kept my trust and confidence in her abilities to manage the concerns and the needs of our 

families.  Christina is the best Ombudsman I’ve had the pleasure to work with throughout my 24 

year career in the U.S. Navy.    

 

4.  Please contact me personally for any questions at craig.a.gabriellini.mil@us.navy.mil or +39 

081 5684242. 
 

 

 

              C. A. GABRIELLINI 
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